
REPORT TO THE MEASURE G OVERSIGHT COMMITTEE 

 
DATE: APRIL 17, 2025 

 

FROM: SELINA ANDREWS, FINANCE DIRECTOR 

 

SUBJECT: SUBCOMMITTEE PRESENTATION OF 2024 PUBLIC REPORT 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Accept 2024 Public Report and recommend presenting it to City Council. 

DISCUSSION: 

On January 16, 2025, the Measure G Oversight Committee appointed a Subcommittee, consisting 

of three Committee members to review the 2024 Audit and prepare a Public Report based on the 

audit. 

On March 13, 2025, staff provided the 2024 Draft Audit to the Oversight Committee for review. 

On April 2, 2025, staff provided the 2024 Final Audit to the Oversight Committee for additional 

review and completion of the Public Report. 

The Subcommittee is scheduled to present the Public Report to the Committee at its April 17, 2025 

meeting for final review and vote. 

Upon receiving Committee approval, the Public Report will be presented to City Council. 

 


